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Hello	Ladies,	
	
Some	quick	announcements:	

1) Kathleen	Kieran	MD	has	agreed	to	become	the	Pediatric	Urology	Chair	on	the	Board	of	
the	Washington	State	Urology	Society	(WSUS).		Congratulations	Kathy.	We	look	forward	
to	your	updates	and	leadership.	
	

2)			Suzette	Sutherland		MD	has	joined	the	Women’s	Health	committee	this	past	quarter	
and	I’m	thrilled	to	have	her	on	the	team.		I’m	looking	for	more	interested	urologists	who	
would	like	to	join	us.	

	

3) Our	2nd	annual	WSUS	Legislative	day	was	held	Tuesday	Feb	6th	in	Olympia.	We	had	a	
good	turn	out	and	it	was	great	to	see	women	in	urology	well	represented	at	the	annual	
event.		Hope	to	see	more	of	you	in	Olympia	next	year.	
	

4) Save	the	date	and	plan	to	attend		the	Annual	WSUS	meeting		June	29-July	1,	2018.	This	
year,	it’s	a	different	weekend	than	it	normally	is.		The	program	will	be	a	mix	of	
important	health	care	topics	and	I’m	planning	a	special	Women	in	Urology	breakout	
reception	on	Saturday	for	all	of	us.	

	

5)		The	WSUS	launched	a	new	updated	website,	for	easier	access	to	information.	Check	it	
out-	Here	is	the	link	to	the	new	http://www.wsus.org/			Let	us	know	what	additional	
information	you	would	like	to	see	on	the	website.	

	

6) Your	input	needed-	if	you	have	speaker	or	topic	ideas	or	input	on	our	2018	WA	women	
in	urology	dinner	meeting,	please	let	me	know.	Date	TBD	(I	was	thinking	Oct	2018?)	

		
Hope	all	is	well,	and	let	2018	be	a	year	filled	with	health,	laughter,	and	quality	time	with	your	
loved	ones.	
		
Best,	
Una	
		
Una	Lee,	MD	
Female	Pelvic	Medicine	and	Reconstructive	Surgery	
Section	of	Urology	and	Renal	Transplantation	


